CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

To try and limit the spread of Coronavirus we are following National Guidlines and
reducing face to face contact, we are asking patients who wish to book an
appointment to telephone the surgery first. All requests for appointments will be
triaged over the phone.

Access to the surgery will be restricted.

Medication can be collected during the allocated times of 8.30 - 9.30 and 3.00 -
4.00pm Please ring the bell as the door will be locked.

Routine appointments are currently suspended. If you require routine blood tests
please book an appointment at Mold Hospital on 03000850047.

These measures are being implemented to limit the risk of spread of Coronavirus to
patients and staff. We appreciate your understanding whilst these measures are in
place.



